orwarded message:

From: cathy elwell <cathyelwell@gmail.com>

Subject: NO to amplified music at Lakeside St Cafe
Date: September 2, 2014 at 10:37:22 AMCDT

To: licensing@cityofmadison.com

To City Clerk et al:

[ am unable to attend the public hearing regarding entertainment license at 402 W Lakeside St,
Licent - 2014 - 00793. However, I am in strong opposition to the idea of allowing amplified music
in our neighborhood. It is inappropriate both for the venue and, more importantly, for the
neighborhood. '

As for the venue, we find it to be a perfect “fistening room” for acoustic music, and have much
enjoyed the atmosphere, music, and refreshments at the cafe. We are surprised the owner would

see fit to add amplified music to that space.

While there are several businesses on that block, it would not be considered a commercial area by
any stretch of the imagination. It is a matter of a few very small, quiet businesses, including the
Ba’Hai Temple, in the midst of a quiet residential area. Amplified music, several nights a week,
would be a definite disruption of the peace and quiet we in Bay Creek Neighborhood now enjoy.

Please vote no on this application.

Respectfully,
Cathy Elwell

633 W Lakeside St
Madison, WI 53715
563-543-0574




